

In conjunction with this presentation, we will produce a webinar of the content and will post it online. Look for an announcement of this event in a future newsletter. **Green U News**

haven't been as successful as anticipated in meeting this requirement, so the Committee for Paper Reduction (CPR) would like to understand how we use paper at the

Paper Reduction Survey We all know how exciting it is to give feedback. It's empowering, right? Well here is your chance to let us know why you print or copy paper. Back in 2009, the State of Washington issued Substitute Bill 2287 that requires a 30% reduction of our paper use for cut-sheet bond paper for copiers and printers. We

If you would like to assist us in this effort, please click on the Committee for Paper Reduction: Paper Use Survey. This is a multiple choice survey and should only take a

We encourage anyone at UW to create your own sustainability-related event or programming during the week of Oct. 20-25 as a festival partner. Events will include campus lectures and seminars, volunteer opportunities, sustainability celebrations and

> Procurement Services is a Division of Financial Management within University of Washington's Finance & Facilities

> > PROCUREMENT SERVICES

If you are having trouble viewing this email you can read it online at: http://f2.washington.edu/fm/ps/home/

2014 SustainableUW Festival Mark your calendars for the first SustainableUW Festival, running October 20-25. The festival celebrates environmental stewardship and sustainability efforts at the University of Washington, highlighting contributions and leadership efforts across campus as well as providing opportunities for students, faculty and staff to get involved. The festival builds on the four-year tradition of the UW Sustainability Summit – which will continue as a centerpiece event of the festival on Oct. 22 - and expands the scope to include programming from partners across campus as well as continuing the central events from past Summits. For more information, go to http://

green.uw.edu/festival

few minutes to complete.

more. If you already have a sustainability-related event planned or scheduled during this week, let us know so we can add it to our festival calendar and promote it as part of the week's schedule. If you have any questions, email the Environmental Stewardship & Sustainability office at oess@uw.edu or go to http://green.uw.edu/festival eNews Subscriptions Was this newsletter forwarded to you? Would you like to subscribe to UW Procurement eNews for yourself? If so, why not sign up to receive this timely newsletter directly by clicking on the provided link below. Select Yes and click Subscribe to receive each edition of this periodically published newsletter. https://mailman2.u.washington.edu/mailman/listinfo/procurementservicesnews If you no longer want to receive our newsletter, you will need to unsubscribe at the same location above by going to the ProcurementServicesNews Subscribers section at the bottom of the web page and enter your UW email

address and press the *Unsubscribe or edit options* button.

If you have procurement related questions please email: pcshelp@uw.edu

communications-and-outreach

UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON